
                  

OXON WOODTURNERS' CLUB

July Newsletter

Dear Members,

July’s club night was a great hands-on session and we had several  new visitors

come along to try their hands at turning.

Our next Club night was scheduled to be 11th August, but unfortunately we will be

unable to access the Village Hall this month due to building works. As such the next

meeting will be 8th September, with apologies to all for having to miss a session.

September will be a Hands-on session, and I’ve been cutting some spindle blanks to

keep our “Club wood” well stocked.

I’d like to welcome any feedback on the running of the Club, and if any Members are

interested in joining the Committee then please let me know. I’d also like to invite

suggestions from Members as to what they would like to see going forward, both in

terms of Demonstrators and also Monthly competition projects. As a Member, this is

your Club, and it is important that you feel engaged and interested in what we do

here.

If  Members wish to send correspondence, please do so  via the Ace North (Club

Secretary), or directly using my personal email (finnemore.daniel@googlemail.com)

if preferred.

The  competition  theme  for  our  September  meeting  will  be  a  candlestick (or

matching pair/set). These can be as plain or as elaborate as you have time for, and

with August’s meeting cancelled there is even more time to produce something to

display. 

Dan
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